
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council of 17 November 2005 

7. YOUTH DEVELOPMENT SCHEME GUIDELINES 
 
 The Senior Community Development Adviser presented the Board with proposed guidelines and a 

suggested timeframe for the implementation of the Youth Development Scheme. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. To accept the proposed guidelines and implementation timeframe for the Youth Development 

Scheme as detailed in the agenda. 
 
 2. To disestablish its Youth Development Funding Assessment Working Party, and that all future 

applications to the Youth Development Scheme be considered and approved by the Board. 
 
 3. That the application form clearly identify the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board and that it 

contain an appropriate comment regarding the process to follow if the applicant is not satisfied 
with the Board’s decision. 

 
 4. That the existing Burwood/Pegasus Youth Development Scheme criteria be retained as follows: 
 
 • That only individuals are eligible; 
 • That a limit be placed on the number of applications from any one team; 
 • That each person be entitled to only one grant from the fund; 
 • That there be a maximum of $500 for each application; and 
 • That applicants be informed that they may be asked to give a report back to the Board. 


